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The pandemic reminded us of 
the importance of spending time 
outdoors. Parks and other public 
lands have seen unprecedented 
use in the last year and the land 
trust scheduled a few events 
to get people together and 
enjoy some time outside. Social 
connections and exercise are so 
important to our health.

Hikes were scheduled on 
two private ranches that are 
conserved by the Estes Valley 
Land Trust and a public park, 
managed by the Town of Estes 
Park. The land trust even 

co-hosted a family-friendly 
climbing event with Kent 
Mountaineering, to encourage 
young people to get outside and 
enjoy nature.

“Being outside is so integral 
to a healthy lifestyle and I was 
thrilled to partner with Kent 
Mountaineering and give 
kids their first chance to rock 
climb”, said Jeffrey Boring, 
Executive Director. 

The land trust wishes you a 
wonderful holiday season and 
looks forward to seeing you 
outside in 2022.
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Above: Chalking up for her first climb at a land trust event.Above: Chalking up for her first climb at a land trust event.
Front Cover: The sun warms a snowy meadow in the Estes Valley.Front Cover: The sun warms a snowy meadow in the Estes Valley.
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The Estes Valley Land Trust is one of Colorado’s only 
conservation organizations that rely on an army of 
volunteers to complete some of our most important 
work: to monitor each easement and confirm all 
conservation values are protected. Our amazing 
volunteers logged almost 1200 hours during this 
monitoring season.

With nearly 170 conservation easements, monitoring 
each easement, each year, is no easy task. Almost 100 
volunteers participated in our monitoring program 
this year and covered nearly 10,000 acres of land.

“We care about Estes Park and monitor to ensure 
the health and preservation of natural areas in the 
Valley.” Linda Kreider, land trust volunteer.

In 2021, there were no violations observed! That 
means that no prohibited structures or roads were 
built, and no illegal dumping, erosion, water pollution, 
or off-road motorized use was observed. 

Although not a violation, weeds continue to be a problem across the valley and in recent years, our volunteers have 
reported on the expansion of non-native cheatgrass specifically. Concerns about catastrophic wildfire also come up 
frequently with landowners, especially with the drier and warmer climate we’re experiencing across Colorado.

The land trust is exploring ways to support landowners with weed control and forest management.  Stay tuned!

Thanks to You!
Monitoring Season a Wrap,  

Our Stewardship Corps was established in June 2020, 
to accomplish two goals: help members of the local 
workforce that were affected from the economic fallout 
of the COVID-19 crisis and support landowners who want 
to improve the ecological condition of their conserved 
properties.  

Sixteen projects and over 230 hours of work were 
completed on conserved lands across the valley. Weeds 
such as musk and Canada thistle were pulled and disposed 
of properly, tree limbs and other woody debris that could 
spread wildfire were stacked for future controlled burns 
and social trails that cause erosion and are weed vectors 
were reseeded with native grass seed.

This is just some of the good work that resulted from 
connecting community members with the local 
landowners that help conserve the beautiful Estes Valley.

Stewardship Corps 
Doin’ Work!

Volunteer Ray Metzler takes a bird’s-eye Volunteer Ray Metzler takes a bird’s-eye 
view during a monitoring event.view during a monitoring event.



Native Americans were the first to call Colorado and the 
Estes Valley home and were pushed out of the state and 
subjected to atrocities many years ago, led by the US 
government. Over 40 tribes still have ties to the state 
and the Estes Valley Land Trust has begun to work with 
the Southern Arapaho tribe to better understand their 
connection to the valley and to work together 
and preserve sacred sites.

Tribal Connections for Over 3,000 Years 

Archaeological and ethnographic evidence show there 
are numerous sites across the Estes Valley that were 
used for indigenous ritual purposes, including sites 
within what is now known as Rocky Mountain National 
Park, the Indian Peaks Wilderness Area and on privately-
owned lands that have not been conserved.

Projectile points and pottery suggest that various 
tribes visited the Estes Valley and this area was part 
of a trade route between the Front Range and the 
Colorado Plateau and Southwest. As recently as the 
mid-19th Century, the Cheyenne, Arapaho and other 
tribes frequented the area. Contrary to popular opinion, 
tribal communities did not isolate themselves from one 
another and instead interacted frequently, at least until 
various US treaties uprooted the tribes and relocated 
them to reservations across the western US.

Place to Pray  

The Cheyenne and Arapaho Tribes were ultimately 
relocated to reservations in Wyoming and Oklahoma. 
Although the tribes may no longer have physical access 
to all these sacred sites, their spiritual ties still exist. Fred 
Mosqueda, the Arapaho Coordinator of the Culture 
Program of the Cheyenne and Arapaho Tribes, shared 
the importance of this connection to Colorado lands:

“The land took care of the tribe…Colorado was 
and is still home for the Arapaho” 

There are places where the Arapaho return to Colorado 
for ceremonial purposes, such a Council Tree near the 
Poudre River in Larimer County. Mr. Mosqueda suggests 
that tribal communities still feel a spiritual connection 
to the Estes Valley too and could return to other sacred 
sites if they are available. Recently Mr. Mosqueda visited 
Estes Park to bless the site of a women’s monument. 
Returning to the valley to pray would be more of a 
private activity, as Mr. Mosqueda says “to pray, get 
humble and ask for spiritual guidance.”

Today’s Focus

In addition to working with tribal communities to help 
preserve sacred sites and provide access for spiritual 
uses, it’s important to understand some of the other 
issues they’re focused on. One of those issues is the 
renaming of geographic areas, such as mountains in 
nearby Clear Creek County that use a Native American 
slur or remind indigenous people of the brutal Sand 
Creek Massacre. 

Both renaming efforts were discussed by Mr. Mosqueda 
and Dr. Patty Limerick, the Chair of the Center for the 
American West, during a land trust event last June. 
Today, the renaming of both mountains has been 
endorsed by tribal communities and the Colorado 
Geographic Renaming Advisory Board. A final decision 
will be made by the U.S. Board on Geographic Names.  

Working Together

The land trust's intention in working with tribal 
communities stems from our recently adopted core 
values. Specifically, the land trust strives to include 
everyone in our work, by actively listening and finding 
common ground, by working together and forming 
lasting relationships with our partners and by honoring 
the tribal communities that first called this region home. 

Sovereign Nations such as the Cheyenne and Arapaho 
are important conservation partners and the land trust is 
eager to learn more about their connection to land. Our 
goal is to listen and understand first and to 
follow their lead.

Listening to the  
Tribal Community
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Fred Mosqueda, Arapaho Coordinator of the Culture Program Fred Mosqueda, Arapaho Coordinator of the Culture Program 
of the Cheyenne and Arapaho Tribes (right).of the Cheyenne and Arapaho Tribes (right).
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Open Space Plan 
Receives Awards

The Estes Valley Open Space Plan, the guiding 
document the Estes Valley Land Trust uses to 
conserve another 5,000 acres of land, won two 
awards recently. The plan received a Colorado 
Chapter of the American Planning Association 
for Excellence in Environmental Planning 
and Colorado Open Space Alliance award for 
Outstanding Achievement in Partnering and 
Collaboration.

We continue to work with all of our 
conservation partners, including tribal 
communities, nonprofits, and government to 
build on our shared vision for the Estes Valley. 
We're thrilled to receive these awards, on 
behalf of all of our partners.

Our Forever Estes Circle is a group of donors that make a 
planned gift to the Estes Valley Land Trust.  Our newest Forever 
Estes Circle member is Melissa Strong, a local business owner 
and member of the land trust’s Board of Directors. 

“I am passionate about preserving land, and now that I’m 
in my 40s, it’s time to finalize my will”, said Strong. “The 
Estes Valley Land Trust is one of the charities I love most 
and I’m excited to name them as one of my beneficiaries.”

Once your loved ones are provided for, consider a gift in your 
will or trust, or by beneficiary designation. These gifts cost 
you nothing now, are easy to set up and make a powerful 
statement about preserving land forever. 

See evlandtrust.org/donate/ to learn more about making a 
planned gift. 

Local Businesswoman 
Plans a Gift

ESTES VALLEY  
OPEN SPACE PLAN 
A Shared Land Conservation Strategy

Improved State Law  
Incentivizes Land Conservation

The conservation community, including 
the Estes Valley Land Trust, worked with the 
Colorado General Assembly to pass HB21-
1233 this spring. This state law improves the 
conservation easement tax credit program 
significantly, resulting in a larger tax credit for 
anyone that donates a conservation easement 
to a certified land trust. 

Now, for example, if a landowner donates a 
conservation easement to the Estes Valley Land 
that is appraised at $1 million, they are eligible 
for a $900,000 Colorado income tax credit. This 
credit can be used to offset the donor's Colorado 
income tax burden or the credit can be sold.

This new incentive comes at the perfect time, as 
the Estes Valley Land Trust begins to implement 
the Estes Valley Open Space Plan and preserve 
another 5,000 acres of land.    
If you are considering donating a 
conservation easement, please reach out to 
the land trust for more information.



Benefactor 
($1000+)

Anonymous (2)
Darlene Arber
Jeffrey Boring and Emily Patterson
Toni L. Brown
Robert A. and Susie Buettner
Don and Carole Cheley
Randy and Nina Cleveland
Jane Vesy Colrud
Hal and Bonnie Dalzell
William and Sharon Farr
Curt Gleaves and Patricia Gianelli
Charley and Linda Griffin
Tim and Wendy Haight
Amy Hamrick
Robin and Stacey Harding
Karla Henderson
Elizabeth Jameson
Kristin Karner
Mary Ann Kundtz
Mary Lamy
Bruce and Dorothy
 Lehmkuhl

Town of Estes Park
Barbara Marshall
Pat and Ward Nelson
Ken and Jacqueline Oldham
Frank and Betty Ottesen
Wayne and Sally Park
Todd and Amy Plummer
Alice and Peter Reuman
Terry Rizzuti and Mary Banken
Rotary Club of Estes Park
Don Smith
Erik Stensland
John and Sally Stevenson
Jan and Jim Swaney
Brian and Michell Thomas
Leo Weber and Deborah Hughes
Joan Winstein
Dennis and Michele Wolf

Conservator 
($500+)

Anonymous (1)
Judy and Sol Bassow
Walt and Marlene Borneman
Terry Cohen and Robert Bellows
Dean W and Carol Currie
Michaela Ferguson
Art and Marsha French
Sharon Garrels
Ilse Gayl and James Logan
Edward Getchell
John and Magdalena Gleaves
James Groth
Doug and Sandra Hall
Keith and Nancy Hammond
Keith and Beth Heaton

Bobbie Heisterkamp
Dr. Thomas and Kathryn Holder
Mark Holdt and Leslie Glover-

Holdt
Glen Kroh
Jeffrey Kyrish
Marty Lamm
Tony and Diane Palmer
Donald Priem
Prospect Mountain Townhome 

Assn Inc.
Mel and Gray Rueppel
Andy and Ellen Selig
Peter Simonson
Peter and Stephanie Sinnott
Melissa Strong
Jean Sutherland
William and Nancy Sweet
Nancy Pickering Thomas
Rodney and Sherry Unruh
Jack and Dee Willome

Steward 
($100+)

Anonymous (6)
Nancy Abramson
Donn and Sylvia Adams
Gail Albers and Pat Hammond
Carly and Keith Alper
Cathy and Stephen Alper
Rachel and Andy Ames
Nancy Amos
Gil and Susan Anderson
Paul and Melisse Anderson
James and Kathy Arcidiacono
Craig and Kris Axtell
Bank of Colorado
John G. Banker
Dorothy Banker
Kimber and Patricia Barrier
Kendra and Jason Bartley
JoAnn and David Batey
David Becher
Sandy and Pat Begley
Martha H. Bender
Robert and Christina Benight
Clayton Bennett
Christian Berry
Robert Bickel
Sonya Binns
Susan Bither
Jude Blitz and Tom Daly
Jack Boatman
Lynn and Sandy Bonge
Joan Borel
Kathy Brazelton and Gary Miller
David and Loretta Brewer
Jim Broomfield and Linda 

Johnson
Bruce and Marlene Brown
Kent and Eileen Brown
Dennis and Elizabeth Bryan
David Burbidge
Robert and Elizabeth Burkart
Doris Byers
Tyler and Debby Campbell
Dan and Janene Centurione
Annemarie Chenoweth
Chris and Bill Childers
Alice Christy
Earl and Carol Clark
Warren Clinton

Rob and Sheila Cohen
Christian and Diane Collinet
John and Dona Cooper
Mac and Barbara Corley
Ken and Wanda Curry
Don and Becky Custis
Julia Daley
Sandi and Charles DeJoseph
Sallie Dickinson
Daniel L. and Donna Dilts
Jonathan Dilts
Joe and Vivian Dodds
Mark and Patti Donahue
Gwen Dooley
Tom and Annette Dreiss
Paula Edwards
Estes Park Summer Residents 

Association Inc
Candy and Charlie Fain and Sue 

Hess
Keith and Lorraine Fairmont
Renate and James Fernandez
Carla Ficke and Jean Saul
Derek Flockhart
Colin Forbes
Robert H Foster
Larry and Jeri Frederick
Amy Gallagher
Larry Gamble
Kathleen Gavin
Stephen and Diane Goddard
Stephen and Bette Goldmann
Jane E. Gordon
Lorraine and Joseph Green
Scott and Dana Hacker
Grace Hahn and Sonja Hahn
Susan Harris
John and Pam Hemmerly
Jeffrey and Trudy Hines
Beverley Hoben
Ken and Marsha Hobert
Carol Holden
Pieter Hondius
Bob and Shirley Jackson
Valerie Jacobs
Jodi and Doug Jalving
Barbara Jampolis
Steven Jobst and Jill Anderson
Loren and Lynette Johnson
Steve Johnson
Robert Wells Johnson
Cheryle and Dan Kapsak
Kathleen Kase and Dan DeBlasio
Janet G Keller
Jan Kennaugh
Mike Kennedy
Leola Kennicke and Marilyn 

Bradley
Lindsay Keogel
Robert and Celeste Kling
Corine Knudsen
Charles and Laurel Krider
John and Marlene Krueger
Michael Kyrish
Larimer Co. Natural Resources 

Dept
Dr. Janice Larkin
Tom and Margy Lininger
Kathy and John Long
John E. and Peggy Lee Lynch
Randall Maharry
Ken and Cheryll Martin
Maryanne Martin

Heather L. McCreery and Scott 
Carter

Fran and Clyde McKinney
Shaun McMullin
Eric Medlock
Margaret Meister
Robert and Linda Messersmith
Linda and Raymond Metzler
Becky Day & Doug Miller
Susan and James Miller
Ken Mirr
Tara and Phil Moenning
Dr. and Mrs. Edward Nelson
Bill and Janice Newman
Wayne and Pat Newsom
Cliff and Muriel Noll
Dr. Thomas and Barbara Nichol
Bruce Nickels and Marsha Yelick
Ray and Joanne Nieder
Deanna Ochs
Mary Lynn and William Oliver
James and Debbie Paddock
Ricky and Vicki Papineau
Ralph and Lois Pepino
Franz and Carol Peterson
Cora Petrocine
Jim and Pat Pickering
Bill and Sue Pinkham
Anita Prinzmetal
Larry and Gwenda Purdy
Charles and Ruth Anne Rahe
Rick Ralph
Janice Ricker
Mark and Valerie Riffle
Ken Rihanek
Matt and Lauretta Rion
Donn and Barbara Ritchie
Lloyd and Sharon Roatch
Janet Robertson
Eric Robeson
Rockwood Estates
John Sbarbaro
Daniel and Tamara Scace
Bob and Nancy Schorr
Dave Scott
Mark and Kathryn Semerad
Robert and Kathy Sherrod
Kenneth Sherwood
George and Elizabeth Shoffner
Darla Sidles
Nathalie and Marty Simsak
Douglas Singletary
Richard Smith
Ron and Gudi Spurlin
Greig and Ann Steiner
Andrew and Gina Stevenson
Elizabeth Stonecipher
David and Marcia Tavel
Laura Trump
Uplands at Fish Creek
Van Horn Engineering
David and Sally Van Wert

Thank you to our donors!

There are many
ways to give: 

By shopping with 
AmazonSmile, the 
land trust receives a 
donation at no cost   to 
you!

To learn more, visit 
evlandtrust.org/donate

“We support EVLT 
because they work 
to preserve our 
precious land for future 
generations to enjoy.” 

- Leo Weber and Deborah 
Hughes



Rebecca Velthoen
John Vernon
Evelyn and John Vittone
Jim Ward
Jennifer Waters
Drew and Carla Webb
Lynn and Susan Weissenrieder
Joann Welton
Joanne White
Eunice and Donald Wilbur, Jr.
Robin and Gary Williams
Harriette and Scott Woodard
Vicki Wright and Jan Jensen
Marilyn Zimmann

Supporter 
(to $99)

Anonymous (10) 
Joe and Mary Liz Adair
Kenneth and Donna Allen
Mitchell and Patsy Benedict
Jerry and Sue Bergeron
Paul and Marguerite Besson
Skip and Dianne Betts
Deb Bialeschki
Julianne Biehl
Mary Bollinger
Robert and Joyce Bramwell
Kevin Broder
Sid and Laura Brown
Gerald Brownfield
Vernon and Peggy Burch
Jane Bush and Mike Brooks
Anne S. Buttner
Jeremy Call
K-Lynn Cameron
James Carr and Judy Ross
Susan & David Carter
Marty Yochum Casey and 

Madison Casey
Mary and Sue Childers
Scott Christensen
Pat Cleeland
Richard Clements
Virginia Cox
Nancy Dallinger
James and Karen Daugherty
Maria Diefenderfer
Richard and Lisa Dooley
David and Carolyn Edwards
Geoffrey Elliot
Linda Elmarr
Becky and Mark Elrod
Roger Essman
Anthony and Sarah Fink
Ruby Forbes
Jonathan Ford
Gary and Jan Friedland
Dennis and Linda Fromholzer
Marvin and Charlotte Gee
Mrs. George Gibbs and Peter 

Gibbs
Glen Haven Association
Reynold and Nancy Gobris
Polly Greenblatt
Sarah and Christopher Greene
Michael and Connie Griffith
Alan and Kathy Groesbeck
Barry and Mary Hannigan
Linda and T.J. Harty
Stan and Connie Heginbotham
Judy L. Heider
Carol Henning
Victoria and Dave Henry
Thomas and Regina Hisey
Joseph Hoefler

Kris and Bernie Holien, Jr.
Wayne and Joyce Hutchens
Virginia Hutchison
Clare Johnson and Dino Valaoritis
Jack and Marlena Kochner
Mike and Amy Kolen

Arthur and Carolyn Kramer
Linda Kropf
Jill and Frank Lancaster
Pete and Linda Langer
Howard and Leanne Lauren
Carolyn Lavallee
Isabel Lamy Lee
Kayla and Patrick Loecker
Linda Logan
Jeffrey Lukas
Gerard and Leslie Lutz
Brian Lynch
Eldred & Marian Maggi
Phyllis Marcantonio
John & Jeannie Marver
Nancy Matson
Karen McClure and Dave Evans
Kimberly McCormick
Karan McCreery
Julie McLean
Forrest McVicar
Rhonda Mickelson
Nick Molle
Joanne and Rene Moquin
Gene and Susan Mossberg
Lise Nelson
Jesse and Evelyn Noah
Mary Nolan
Judy Nystrom
Eugene E. Oja, DDS
Laurie Oliver
Jack Overly
J. Warren and Micki Pedersen
Larry K. Pedersen
Jeri and Jerry Peirce
Deborah and Paul Pfenninger
John and Kenney Pickens
Lyle and Marlys Polson
Janet Rasmussen
Ravencrest Chalet
Cathy and Irving Rell
Estee Rivera and Erik Murdock
Scott Robbins
Alicia Rochambeau
Carole Rouse
Mary Sandmann
Kevin & Dr. Elizabeth Bassow 

Scheve
Leitha Schofield
Edward Serfozo
Frank and Donna Shavlik
Jim Shuey & Kathleen Hursh
Bill Smith
Pete and Carol Smith
Kurt Sommer
Ann Sorci
Nancy and John Stanesco
Marty & Deb Steinberg
John and Marian Stencel
Dwight and Linda Strandberg
Cheryl Szydlo
Robert and Judy Taphorn

John and Sally Tessler
The Reserve
Scott and Karen Thompson
Laura Tritch-Albrecht and Duane 

Albrecht
Gladys Van Drie
Bill and Kimber Van Horn
Stephen Vinge
Carol Wagner
Rex Ross Walker
Peter Wall
Tom and Carolyn Warner
Pat Washburn
Katrina Withers
Mike and Linda Wold
Wendy Yap
Cynthia Yeast
Brian Youll and Linda Mitchell

Gifts in Memory 
and Honor

Anonymous in memory of Helen 
Hondius

Nancy Abramson in memory of R. 
Sol Bassow

Nancy Amos in memory of 
Wendell Amos

Kimber and Patricia Barrier in 
memory of Helen Hondius

Patricia Barrier in memory of 
Kimber Barrier

Robert Bickel in memory of David 
Bither

Susan Bither in memory of David 
Bither

Kevin Broder in memory of Dr. Sol 
Bassow

Capra Family in memory of Dr. Sol 
Bassow

Susan & David Carter in memory 
of Dr. Sol Bassow

Alice Christy in memory of Dr. Sol 
Bassow

Virginia Cox in memory of Kimber 
Barrier

Nancy Dallinger in memory of Dr. 
Sol Bassow

Maria Diefenderfer in memory of 
Mary McNutt

Daniel L. and Donna Dilts in 
honor of Dan Sr. and Linda Dilts

Jonathan Dilts in honor of Linda 
and Dan Dilts

Ruby Forbes in memory of Dr. Sol 
Bassow

Gary and Jan Friedland in 
memory of Dr. Sol Bassow

Amy Gallagher in memory of 
Donna Danielson

Sharon Garrels in memory of 
Mary McNutt

Kathleen Gavin in memory of 
David Bither

Mrs. George Gibbs and Peter 
Gibbs in memory of Helen 
Hondius

Curt Gleaves and Patricia Gianelli 
in memory of Frank Shaukik

Doug and Sandra Hall in memory 
of Kimber Barrier

Elizabeth Jameson in memory of 
Bee

Kristin Karner in memory of Linda 
J. McKee

Jan Kennaugh in memory of Dr. 
Sol Bassow

Lindsay Keogel in honor of Robin 
and Stacey Harding

Corine Knudsen in memory of 
Robert W. Foster

Linda Kropf in memory of Dr. Sol 
Bassow

Jeffrey Kyrish in honor of Robin 
and Stacey Harding

Linda Logan in memory of David 
Bither

Gerard and Leslie Lutz in memory 
of Dr. Sol Bassow

Eldred & Marian Maggi in memory 
of Kimber Barrier

Phyllis Marcantonio in memory of 
Sol Bassow

John & Jeannie Marver in memory 
of Dr. Sol Bassow

Julie McLean in memory of David 
Bither

Eric Medlock in memory of Babs & 
Carroll Mock

Dr. Thomas and Barbara Nichol in 
honor of the Tennent Family

Cathy and Irving Rell in memory 
of Dr. Sol Bassow

Lloyd and Sharon Roatch in 
memory of Kimber Barrier

John Sbarbaro in memory of Dr. 
Sol Bassow

Kevin & Dr. Elizabeth Bassow 
Scheve in memory of Dr. Sol 
Bassow

Leitha Schofield in memory of 
Mary McNutt

Edward Serfozo in memory of Dr. 
Sol Bassow

Frank and Donna Shavlik in honor 
of Wayne and Sally Park

Kenneth Sherwood in memory of 
Kimber Barrier

Peter Simonson in honor of Susie 
Simonson

Don Smith in memory of Don 
Smith Sr.

Ann Sorci in memory of Dr. Sol 
Bassow

Marty & Deb Steinberg in 
memory of Dr. Sol Bassow

Dwight and Linda Strandberg in 
memory of Kimber Barrier

Stephen Vinge in memory of Dr. 
Sol Bassow

Pat Washburn in memory of 
Helen Hondius

Joann Welton in honor of Art and 
Marsha French

Dennis and Michele Wolf in 
memory of Rosemary Wolf

Wendy Yap in memory of Dr. Sol 
Bassow

Join us in remembering 
the members who 
passed away this year: 
Sol Bassow
Kelsey Hickok
Helen Hondius
Mary McNutt
Frank Shavlik

”I support the land trust 
because it's a local 
organization preserving 
the green corridors 
in Estes Park that I 
treasure”

 – Alicia Rochambeau

This list includes 
all gifts made between 
Nov. 7, 2020 through 
Nov. 18, 2021



Double your impact this CO Gives Day by 
supporting the Estes Valley Land Trust. Thanks 
to a generous donor, any donations to the land 
trust on CO Gives Day will be matched dollar-for-
dollar, up to $10,000. Once unlocked, this $10,000 
donation will be added to our Land Protection 
Fund. This fund will strengthen our efforts to 
conserve and protect more land throughout the 
Estes Valley. 

With your help we can unlock this match and raise 
a total of $20,000 for the land trust. In addition, any 
gift made through ColoradoGives.org on December 
7th will be boosted by an additional donation from 
the Community First Foundation.

To learn more and to donate, search for Estes 
Valley Land Trust on ColoradoGives.org.

Unlock a Matching
$10,000 Gift

1191 Woodstock Dr. #5
PO Box 663
Estes Park, CO 80517
evlt@evlandtrust.org
www.evlandtrust.org

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Thanks to many of you, the Estes Valley Land 
Trust’s Perpetuity Fund has exceeded $1 million! 
Our conservation easements permanently 
protect land and the Perpetuity Fund is our 
operating endowment that ensures the land 
trust operates forever, and can defend each 
conservation easement in perpetuity.

Our ultimate goal is $5 million, enough to 
support the majority of our operating expenses 
each year, purely from the fund’s interest and 
dividends. Do you want to help us get there? See 
evlandtrust.org/donate for more details or to 
make a restricted gift.

$1 Million Goal 
Achieved!
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